

VOICES PRE-INTERMEDIATE**UNIT 5 Assessment****VOCABULARY****1 Match each word (1–5) with its antonym (= opposite meaning, a–e).**

- | | |
|-------------|--------------|
| 1 enormous | a very clean |
| 2 filthy | b very bad |
| 3 freezing | c very good |
| 4 brilliant | d very small |
| 5 awful | e very warm |

SCORE: /5**2 Complete the sentences with these words.**

awful brilliant enormous filthy
freezing

- I'll never eat in that restaurant again. The food was _____.
- Although their house is very small, the garden is _____, with a tennis court and a swimming pool!
- It's _____ in this room. Can you close the window, please?
- We had a _____ holiday – everything was amazing.
- The rest of the house is very clean, but the bathroom is _____.

SCORE: /5**GRAMMAR****3 Choose the correct option to complete the sentences.**

- When you press this button, the curtains _____.
a open b are opening
- We _____ late if we leave now.
a aren't b won't be

- If I find your jacket, I _____ it to the office.

a bring b 'll bring

- If we want to have guests to stay, we always _____ first.

a tidy the house up b are tidying the house up

- If it rains tomorrow, we _____ to the cinema.

a go b 'll go

SCORE: /5**4 Complete the email with the comparative or superlative form of the adjective in brackets. Use *less/least* or *more/most* and add *the* or *than* where necessary.**

Hi Lars

Hope you are well! I moved into my new flat last weekend. I'm ¹_____ (organized) person in the world, so there are still boxes everywhere, but it already feels like home.

The flat is pretty cheap – it's a lot ²_____ (expensive) than my old flat, but it is much ³_____ (far) from my office. It takes about forty minutes to get to work now, but I'm still happy that I moved. The area is very busy, and there are some amazing cafés and restaurants. The Turkish café opposite my flat serves ⁴_____ (delicious) coffee in town! ⁵_____ (good) thing about my flat is that it has a tiny garden, so I'm looking forward to inviting friends round for barbecues in the summer. Hope you can come!

Karin

SCORE: /5

READING

Where I live

Hassan

I moved into this apartment a few months ago. It's much better than my old place. It's bigger and closer to my work, but it's also a bit more expensive. In my last apartment, I lived on my own, but I share this place with my friend Giuseppe. We usually get on pretty well, although I'm tidier than him, so I sometimes get angry if the kitchen is messy.

Marie

I can't believe I live here! It's such a cool place, with a spectacular view of the mountains and a beautiful garden. I love having the place to myself, although my friends Natasha and Gemma often stay over at the weekend. It's a bit untidy at the moment because I haven't got space for all my stuff, but that's fine. Of course, it's summer now, so this is probably the best time to live here. I hope it isn't freezing during the colder months!

Lukas

At the moment, I'm living in a tiny apartment above my parents' garage. I'm very lucky because the rent is very cheap and it's a nice place. The only problem is that it's difficult to invite my friends round because it's so small and I don't want to make a lot of noise. I want to find my own place nearer the university. I'm looking for a house to share with three or four other students, but everything is really expensive.

5 Read the text. For each question, choose the correct answer.

	Hassan	Marie	Lukas
1 Who lives with a friend?	A	B	C
2 Who doesn't like being untidy?	A	B	C
3 Who wants to move to a different place?	A	B	C
4 Who enjoys living on their own?	A	B	C
5 Who says that their apartment isn't expensive?	A	B	C

SCORE: /5

6 Read the text again. Choose the correct option to complete the sentences.

- Hassan *shared / didn't share* his old apartment with a friend.
- Giuseppe *sometimes / never* makes the apartment untidy.
- Marie's friends *visit / live with* her.
- Lukas *pays / doesn't pay* a lot of money for his apartment.
- Lukas's apartment *is / isn't* close to the university.

SCORE: /5



LISTENING

7  **5.1** Listen. You will hear a man describing some apartments to a woman. Are the statements true or false?

- | | | |
|--|------|-------|
| 1 The man says there aren't any apartments near the station. | True | False |
| 2 The woman wants to find a three-bedroom apartment. | True | False |
| 3 The apartment near the station has got a big space for an office. | True | False |
| 4 There's a garden on the roof of the apartment near the station. | True | False |
| 5 The building by the park has a shared garden. | True | False |

SCORE: /5

8  **5.1** Listen again. Complete the sentences with one word.

- 1** The woman is looking for a _____-bedroom apartment.
- 2** She wants to find somewhere near the _____.
- 3** The first apartment has two _____ bedrooms.
- 4** The second apartment is next to the _____.
- 5** The three apartments in the building share a _____.

SCORE: /5



WRITING

9 Read the notice, then write an online message.

Are you planning a short city break in Prague? Come and stay in my lovely apartment.
It's in the city centre, close to public transport, and has spectacular views and an enormous kitchen.
For more information, contact Michal.

Find out about:

- things to do near the apartment
- the price for three nights
- the number of bedrooms

Write 50–60 words.

This image shows a blank sheet of white paper with horizontal ruling lines. The lines are evenly spaced and extend across the width of the page. There are no margins, text, or other markings on the paper.

SCORE: /10

TOTAL MARKS, ALL SECTIONS: _____ /50

END OF TEST